
 

 

Announcement and Publication date of the Annual Financial Statement 2016 

 

AUTOHELLAS SA would like to inform the public that it will announce the company´s 2016 –

Annual Financial Statement on Monday, 20 March 2017, after the close of the Athens 

Exchange trading session.  

Annual Financial Statement will be available on the company´s website www.hertz.gr as well 

as the Athens Exchange website www.athex.gr 
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